
JUST RAMBLINGS
FROM RON

**Let’s Go!**

That is the new chant we are using to celebrate Victory Sports around here. This is the
first of many newsletters we aim to send out each month to keep you informed about
what our ministry is doing with you and for you.

Our goal is to keep everyone as informed as possible so that you feel connected and
engaged. We plan to share updates from coaches, players, and other members of
Victory Sports. Together, we are making a difference in our community for Jesus and
families. We’ve heard countless stories about the positive impact this ministry is
having in homes, as well as on players and coaches.

Look for this newsletter in your inbox every month, filled with updates and
information to keep you informed. We also want to hear from you! If you have
questions or suggestions for topics you’d like to see in future newsletters, please let us
know. We would love to consider your ideas!

Blessings
Pastor Ron

FALL NO. 1

NEWSLETTER

...

VICTORY UPWARD SPORTS



CHEER NEWS

Practices Begin August 12th!

FLAG FOOTBALL NEWS

NEWSLETTER
VICTORY UPWARD SPORTS

Practices Begin Week of
August 11th!



🏈🎉 Welcome to the 2025 Flag Football & Cheer Season! 🎉📣

We are so excited to kick off another incredible season with all of our
amazing athletes and families! Get ready for a season full of fun,
teamwork, and memories.

📅 Game day schedules and picture day times will be shared soon —
stay tuned and keep an eye out for updates!

Let’s make 2025 our best season yet! 💪🔥

IMPORTANT DATES

First Practic: Week of
08/11
Opening Game Day:
09/20
Picture Day: 

Cheer: 9/30
FFB: 10/4

End of Season: 11/01

Tell The Parents
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWSLETTER
VICTORY UPWARD SPORTS

Victory Church Fall Festival
End of Season Celebration

Victory Sports Christmas Bazaar
Christmas Parade

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Referees:
https://registration.upward.org/UPW88630/volunteer

Snack Shack:
Contact Nicole at (540) 532-3764

or piccolo17@gmail.com


